Dear Parents:
Here is an update of some of the topics that we looked at this past week of school.
Math – We have been review estimating addition and subtraction of 2 and 3 digit equations in preparing ourselves to work with 4 digit numbers. We have also looked at multiply numbers by 10. 
Health – We have looked at the Canadian Food Guide as well as studying Nutritional Labels in class
Literacy – We are continuing our work in the Write Traits topic of ideas and how to focus and organize our ideas in writing.
ASK ME

1) About how we multiply numbers by 10
2) About nutritional labels on packaged foods
3) About primary and secondary colours
Next week is Safe School’s Week, below is a schedule of the week’s activities:

SAFE SCHOOL WEEK Sept. 29-Oct. 3:

Monday: Fire Drill

Tuesday: International Walk to School 

Wednesday: School Evacuation 9:00 am

Thursday: Lockdown Drill

Friday: Bus Evacuation
Have a wonderful weekend!

